
WELCOME to the 
Learning Commons!  
Welcome to the Sir William Osler Library 
Learning Commons. It is my pleasure to be 
the new Teacher Librarian in this beautiful 
learning space and to join the incredible 
staff at SWO!  

A few times a year I will send a newsletter to all our families through 
the school newsletter. Please also follow @SWOLearningCo on twitter 
to see regular posts of what the students are exploring and learning 
together! 

We are working on building an inclusive library learning commons 
that will be a dynamic, collaborative learning environment for 
discovery, creativity and inquiry, where all learners are welcomed, 
engaged and supported in their learning pursuits. It is a wonderful 
learning space in the centre of the school for all ages and a number of 
special projects and learning for different divisions and occasionally 
the whole school will be initiated from there.  

We will also be working on expanding the library collection with even 
more relevant and recent books for the collection. We will be building 
the collection in both English and French in all sections of the library 
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including Everyone books, Fiction, Non-
Fiction and Graphic Novels.  Many students 
have already shared some of their wish list 
books with me for the collection! This is 
definitely an exciting community of readers!  

Students will begin borrowing books the week 
after the book fair starting Oct. 7. Please help 
your children take good care of their library 
books and return them on their library day. If 
a library book is lost we would appreciate a 
replacement if possible.  

Please don’t hesitate to contact me to learn more 
or if you have any questions about our 
developing space and our learning together! I 
look forward to sharing this incredible journey 
with all of our students, staff and the community. 
     Mrs. Wilkins

LIBRARY LEARNING COMMONS OCTOBER 1, 2019

LIBRARY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!  
Looking for a few parents/guardians who 
are interested in helping in the SWO 
Library Learning Commons! We always 
need help organizing the book shelves, 
shelving books, helping with repairs, and 
organizing the Bookroom etc!  

“I look forward to 
meeting all the SWO 
Families in the 
Learning Commons. 
Come in, enjoy the 
Book Fair and say 
hello!”

Book Donations? We are always looking for like new condition 
books to add to the Library Learning Commons. From the System LC: 
Please no board books, books older than 10 years, or books in rough 
condition.  Books must also be appropriate for elementary age children.  

Makerspace Materials? Donations needed here too! ask Mrs. 
Wilkins for details!  

 


	Follow the learning in the LLC on twitter @SWOLearningCo
	Scholastic Book Fair This Week! In the Learning Commons Oct 1 - 4
	WELCOME to the Learning Commons!
	Library Volunteers Needed!

